
Membership Meeting 

June 4, 2017 
 

From opening with our Czech and American national anthems, to closing with 

installation of 2017-18 officers, everyone present enjoyed the last meeting of the 

2016-17 year. Evidence of the outstanding potluck dishes provided by our 

members shows in the empty serving containers! Members were also treated to an 

entertaining and informative presentation of her year experience as our 2016-17 

Czeck-Slovak Queen, by Janna Buckley. Thank you to our outgoing officers and 

congratulations and welcome to our incoming officers. We hope to see everyone at 

our 2017-18 kick-off Piknik event. Date and place will be announced soon. 


